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28/02/2020  09:27:572020/0915/T SUPPRT Scott Lister I would like to write to support the felling of this tree as it is a danger to me, my family and the property I live in.

This particular tree is located extremely close to the boundary wall between 10 Adamson Road & 58 Eton 

Avenue and is causing severe damage to the wall which divides the properties and also the paved ground on 

the Eton Avenue side of the wall which is now raised and uneven as a result of the roots.

The damage the tree has caused to the wall over many years has caused the wall to bow to a point where it is 

now in severe danger of falling over and hence the danger it is causing. The roots of the tree which are clearly 

expanding under the paved ground (that is now raised and broken as a result) are within a metre of the 

external wall of 58 Eton Avenue and as a result are likely in the short term to start causing structural damage 

to the building and possible subsidence as well.

Furthermore I have been shown a professional 3rd party opinion from Acacia Tree Surgery by the owner of 

Flat 1, 10 Adamson Road which details that the tree has a large crack and major signs of decay and is 'very 

dangerous in high winds' and that it is 'advisable to remove this tree as a matter of urgency'.

Given all of the storms and high winds currently across England this has left me feeling very worried about 

safety in and around my property.

28/02/2020  13:00:362020/0915/T OBJ Dee Pelk I note the neighbours concern and support for the felling of this tree but would expect that a proper report (not 

merely a comment on an invoice) would be submitted in support of this application - photos at the very least 

should be attached.

29/02/2020  18:51:432020/0915/T COMMNT Michael Reid This tree was wrongly issued with a preservation order  and  needs to be cut  down because it is destroying 

our back wall at 58 Eton Avenue NW3  3HN where I am a leaseholder and threatens to do damage to the 

house

29/02/2020  09:27:242020/0915/T SUPPRT Marcus Anselm I own flat 2 in 58 Eton Avenue with my external flat wall being closest to this tree. I don't feel safe with the state 

of the tree, wall. I have seen sight of a report from Acacia Tree Surgery who state the tree is in decay and is a 

danger to life and property.
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